
Courtesy Meeting of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor with Dr. S. Bhartidasan, IAS, Higher 

Education Secretary, Chhattisgarh!! 

Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Prof. (Dr.) S. D. Pandey had a warm courtesy meeting with Dr. S. 

Bhartidasan, IAS, Hon’ble Higher Education Secretary, Government of Chhattisgarh. The 

meeting was marked by fruitful discussions on the achievements of The ICFAI University, 

Raipur and its future roadmap. Key points of dialogue included the university’s academic 

progress, initiatives for quality enhancement, research culture, and student-centric 

development. The Hon’ble Secretary appreciated the efforts of the university and emphasized 

collaborative growth for strengthening higher education in Chhattisgarh. The interaction 

reflected a shared vision towards innovation, excellence, and impactful contribution to society. 

Sharing some clips from that event. 

 

 



 


